
From: sandridge-pc 
Sent: 15 November 2021 14:05 
 
Subject: Hatfield Aerodrome Public Inquiry 
 

Dear Sirs, 
 
Hatfield Aerodrome Public Inquiry 
 
At a meeting of Sandridge Parish Council, held on November 10th 2021, I was asked 
to write to you with the following comments on this public enquiry: 
 

(i) The development would impact the character and appearance of the 
area for a significant time. It would therefore effect the openness of the 
Green Belt and its purpose of preventing urban sprawl; 
 

(ii) The harm caused would not be outweighed by other considerations;  
 
(iii) The activities of the quarry, both in the extraction of gravel and the 

transport of it, would result in increased levels of air pollution; 
 
(iv) The development would result in the loss of open green space and 

natural habitat. 
 

Thank you for your consideration of these points. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Simon Thwaites 
Parish Clerk 

Sandridge Parish Council 
 
www.sandridge-pc.gov.uk  
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